
Announcements


Juniors: If you haven't turned in your popcorn order forms and money yet, please get them to 
Mrs. Hoskins ASAP!


Each year, Americans observe National Hispanic Heritage Month from September 15 to October 15. 

Join the Spanish club here at AHS in celebrating Hispanic Heritage Month TODAY during seminar in 
the Spanish room. We will play trivia and card games from around the Spanish-speaking world. Stop 
by for your chance to win a prize! 


SCHOLARS BOWL season starts next week! The first Scholars Bowl practice will be on Tuesday, 
October 4 after school in Mr. Wilkins' classroom. If you can't make the first practice but will want to be 
on the team, please let Mr. Wilkins know. 


Read & Discover Book Club will be meeting on Friday, September 30th during seminar in Gym B.


5 Star Studios Press Box staff has positions open this Friday night at the football game.  Interested in 
working behind the scenes to produce the live TV and video board broadcasts?  No prior experience 
necessary.  Plus, we have food and a great time.  Contact Mrs. Bathurst or Mr. Moyers by Wednesday if 
interested.


The NHS applications are due tomorrow to Mr. Burkett.  



